
2003 STMA Board Meeting Reports 

The STMA Board of Directors met in conjunction with 
the Annual Conference in San Antonio, Texas. The 
first meeting took place on January 14, 2003, from 

8:00 AM to 12:30 PM. The 2002 Board members 
reviewed Committee Reports, the preliminary end of year 
financial reports, conducted an overview of Conference 
details, and voted to form review committees for the 
STMA Bylaws and Code of Ethics. 

The STMA Annual Meeting took place on January 
18, 2003, from 12:42 to 1:43 PM. Committee Chairs pre-
sented status reports. Membership continues to grow and 
STMA remains financially sound. The membership voted 

to approve the SAFE Foundation Board of Directors. The 
2003 Officers and Board Members were duly installed as 
previously elected by the STMA membership. 

The STMA Board met from 4:35 to 5:54 PM on 
January 18 for a post-Conference review. The next Board 
Meeting will be held April 4-5, 2003, at the Town and 
Country Resort & Convention Center in San Diego, 
California, site of the 2004 Conference. 

The Board requests that anyone interested in serv-
ing on a Committee for 2003 contact STMA Headquarters 
or any Board Member. dSQk 

Chapter Events 
continued from page 12 

Craig Potts at 979-458-8841 or 
CPotts@athletics.tamu.edu. 

continued on page 17 
Virginia Sports Turf Managers 

Association: 
For information on the Virginia 

Chapter, or other upcoming events, con-
tact: Bob Studholme, Fairfax County 
Park Authority via e-mail: 
Robert.Studholme@FairfaxCounty.gov 
or at 703/324-8590. 

Wisconsin Sports Turf Managers 
Association: 

For more information on the 
Wisconsin Chapter, or other pending 
events, contact Chris Brindley at 715-
346-3622 or cbrindle@uwsp.edu. 

Chapters on the Grow: 

Las Vegas: For information on the chap-
ter developing in Las Vegas, contact Rod 
Smith, Grounds Manager/Cashman 
Center at e-mail: rms@lvcva.com or at 
tel. 702-386-7140. 

New York: For information on the chap-
ter forming in Central New York, ^ ^ 
contact Kevin Meredith, j ^ t f 
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